
From:
To:
Subject:
Date:

Hertzfelt, Jamie (NIH/NIA/IRP) [E]
Hasek, Matthew (NIH/NIA/IRP) [C]; Prazak, Angela (NIH/NIA/IRP) [E] 
RE: Geron News Survey draft
February 1, 2022 7:23:42 AM

Thanks for the draft Matt. 

Ang – FYI

Jamie Hertzfelt
Chief of Staff
Office of the Scientific Director
National Institute on Aging
251 Bayview Boulevard
Suite 100, Room 4C232
Baltimore, MD 21224
Phone: (667) 205-2211 *NEW*
Fax: (410) 558-8137
hertzfeltja@mail.nih.gov

From: Hasek, Matthew (NIH/NIA/IRP) [C] <matthew.hasek@nih.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 1, 2022 7:15 AM
To: Hertzfelt, Jamie (NIH/NIA/IRP) [E] <jamie.hertzfelt@nih.gov>
Subject: Geron News Survey draft

Greetings NIA staff,

The Office of the Scientific Director is looking for input from the NIA IRP to help determine how the 
Geron News will continue. Please access the survey below and provide your feedback on the 5 
questions, which should take about five minutes to complete. Information gathered from this 
survey will be taken into account in deciding the future of the Geron News.

[LINK]

Thank you,

Matt Hasek, B.S.
Administrative Assistant 3
Office of the Scientific Director
National Institute on Aging
251 Bayview Blvd, Room 04C225
Baltimore, MD 21224
Phone: (410) 454-8774
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